
 
 
Another year has gone by.  I am still at the Immanuel Lutheran Home. The 

Lutheran home has been good to me. They offer transportation for their 

residents to attend many cultural events around the vally. This summer I 

moved to room number 41.  

 

David spent several weeks this summer in 

Kalispell working on his property, so I 

enjoyed many  visits from him. David’s wife, 

Lazetta, their daughter   Stacia and Stacia’s 

twin daughters, Ruby and Bianca, came for a 

visit. It was  fun seeing how the twins have grown. 

 

Jon continues to visit frequently. He helps me run my 

errands and takes me to the beauty shop, so I can get 

my hair fixed.  

 

 

Hal & Julene stop by after dance classes. They were married 

here at the Immanuel Lutheran Home chapel on December 

9
th

, in a quiet ceremony with several family members 

present. 

 

In February, I will celebrate my 95
th

 birthday! 

 

Love, Dorothy  


